Safety Committee Meeting March 23rd. 2006

Personal Systems Plus, we are moving forward

Tasers discussed with Safety. DVD was forwarded to Jim Flaiz from John
Dishong.

New part time officer, we have a promising candidate. All pre-employment
testing is complete, going to meet with the Mayor.

In car video, we are moving forward with our research.

New cruiser has been ordered.

We will be over budget in vehicle maintenance for 2006

Second commissions, being discussed with the Mayor

An officer has applied for a disability pension. Unknown who at this time,
Still no Federal indictments on the coin theft.

Resident charged with his third DUI, case pending in court

D.U.L / Drug arrest, yesterday

Special attention requested to Bellwood, “note placed on the board.”



